
 

Governor Biography- Tina Sillitoe 

I have been a governor here at Littletown since 2001, 

starting out as a parent governor when my eldest 

daughter was in year 1. My youngest daughter left the 

school in 2011 and I am still here! I am passionate about 

my work here at Littletown and am always eager to see 

Littletown leading the way to give the children in our 

community the best educational experience that we 

can. 

As a governor I have taken part in lots of training to 

enable me to fulfil the role, this has included human 

resources, safeguarding, understanding data, financial 

and pupil exclusions. I have been involved in the recruitment of 3 head teachers 

and met with Oftsed inspectors a number of times but most of all I have built some 

amazing relationships with children, staff and fellow governors. 

I am regularly in school, meeting with staff, working with children and often 

meeting contractors and suppliers. I love coming to watch the childrens’ 

performances, their express events and to present the A.C.E awards. 

As governors we continue to face difficulties securing funding to repair the fabric 

of the building, but this is one of aspects of governance I enjoy- a challenge! 

I have worked as a teaching assistant in a local rural primary school for the last 12 

years. I am also a Brownie leader in Honiton and have been on the committee for 

Honiton Carnival, so many of the children see me pop up in all sorts of places. 

 


